Counselors-in-Residence Program

Open Position

Hello Applicant!

I am writing to inform you of an exciting position opening for the upcoming 2011-2012 school year in the Counselor-in-Residence (CR) program at Ohio University. The CR program is a collaborative effort between the department of Residence Life and Counseling and Psychological Services.  The program began 6 years ago and has evolved over the years, and currently includes the following responsibilities. CRs are responsible for providing after-hour counseling and crisis intervention coverage to Ohio University students, and prevention-based outreach programming on a range of mental health related topics. The CR program is approximately a 15-hour per week commitment during the school year, and CRs are nicely compensated with a free apartment in residential life dormitories and a quarterly stipend for food. Previous CRs have also said that this program is also looked at highly by potential employees/internship sites. 

  

To apply for the position, students must have a two years of clinical experience in either counseling, or clinical psychology.We are looking for graduate students who are motivated, enthusiastic, and dedicated to preventing and treating mental health concerns on campus. Supervision is provided by licensed clinical psychologists at Counseling and Psychological Services. 

If interested in applying to this position please send a current vita to Michelle Pride, Ph.D. at pride@ohio.edu. If you would like to learn more about this program please contact any of our current CRs Valessa St. Pierre at vs219007@ohio.edu , Caitlin Reese, cr145708@ohio.edu, or Petya Demireva at pd302705@ohio.edu. We can arrange for an information session to let you know more about the program. 
Thank you,

Michelle Pride, Ph.D.

CR Coordinator

Counseling and Psychological Services

Ohio University

